Hope Fellowship Loan Guidelines

While Hope Fellowship has provided loans to individuals in the past, the Council (June, 2010) has
determined that it is not the preference of Hope Fellowship to be in the habit of lending monies.
Therefore, while not outright prohibiting loans to individuals from Hope Fellowship funds, the Council
has decided that such loans will be the rare exception and not the rule moving forward. If a loan is
sought from and considered by Hope Fellowship, it will be done so by a process determined by the

Council.

The Council also recommends that Hope Fellowship increase the amount available through Mutual Aid
to handle emergency financial needs.

The Hope Fellowship Council supports generosity amongst members.
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